
Meetings have been scheduled for public participation to 
discuss the proposed FY24 Budget.  A copy of the FY24 Draft 
Budget may be found at www.pike.k12.ga.us. 
 
The meetings are scheduled for: 
 

 12:00 pm on Tuesday, May 23rd 
 12:00 pm on Tuesday, May 30th  

 
         Pike County Schools Memorial Annex 
                         7454 Hwy 19 South 
                           Zebulon, Georgia 
 
The Budget will be considered for final adoption by the 
Board of Education on June 6th, 2023 at 6:00 pm 
at the Pike County Schools Memorial Annex, 7454 Hwy 19 
South, Zebulon, Georgia. 


